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Hello again everyone and a Happy Thanksgiving to everyone. I hope everybody 

had lots of turkey and enjoyed some of the warmest weather on Thanksgiving in 

years. It is hard to believe it is October with this great weather. 

 

 
 

Our last meeting in September was our annual BBQ and Corn Roast also known as 

the Sermon on the Mount.  Well this year's event was a resounding success with 

over 55 guest showing up!  What a great turn out and the food and company was 

outstanding.  I want to thank a couple of people starting with our Chef's Joe 

VE3VGJ, Doug Va3DCE, Peter VE3PWJ and his lovely wife Diane.  Also Martha 

VA3SBD  for doing the shopping and our M/C for the night Laird VE3LKS.  Also 

many thanks to everyone who brought food! 

 

http://www.ve3osh.com/
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Saturday Morning Breakfast –Just a reminder that there is a small 

group of North Shore members, and some other hams from the area, 

that meet Saturday mornings for breakfast.  They have a new location  

at Johnny's Original Eatery  at 850 King St West, northwest corner of 

King St and Thornton Rd N in the small strip plaza behind the Scotia Bank.  They 

usually arrive around 8:30am and order around 8:50am, so if you are up early and 

out and about, drop by and say hello to everyone and check out the new 

restaurant! 

 

 Wednesday Night Net- Don’t forget everyone about the Wednesday Night  

2m Net at 7:00pm on VE3OSH.  Our net is run by Alex Keller VE3ZSH.  I am 

sure he would love to have your check-ins.  Even if you can’t stay just drop by and 

give a quick hello!    

  

  

http://www.ve3osh.com/
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For our October 17 ,2017 meeting we have 

arranged with Hugh VE3AYR of the Vimy 

Commemorative Station Society  for a 

presentation on Vimy Ridge.  Hugh is one of the 

operators for the special event VE100VIMY and 

publicity director for the event.  So mark it on 

your calendars so you don't miss this 

presentation! 

 

 

Museum Trip 

October 21 @ 7:30 am - 7:30 pm 

If you have not heard by now Alex VE3ZSH  was busy and arranged a trip for our club 
members and any other hams who would like to attend. 

The North Shore ARC has arranged to visit the Hammond Museum of Radio and the 
Canadian Warplane Heritage Museum.  The trip is limited to 42 people.  This trip is 
open to anyone, including members of the South Pickering ARC and Whitby ARC 
clubs, as well as friends and family who are interested.  The cost of the trip is tiered 
based on attendance (to cover the bus).  We will follow up closer to the date to 
confirm the amount. 

 

 $35/person at 20 people 
 $30/person at 30 people 
 $25/person at 40 people 

http://www.ve3osh.com/
http://hammondmuseumofradio.org/
http://www.warplane.com/
http://ve3spc.org/
http://whitbyarc.org/
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At this point we are taking RSVPs by email.  If you wish to attend, please email 
Alexander VE3ZSH at contact@nycroth.com with your intended pick up location.  At 
our September and October meetings we’ll be looking for a $10 lock in for the trip.  If 
you have any questions or comments, feel free to send them his way also. 

Alex has put a lot of time and effort into this and with Martha's VA3SBD help 
arranged the bus for the trip.  If you know any other ham's who might be interested 
let them know and please let Alex know if you are attending as he needs to know so 
we don't go over the maximum number. 

UpComing Dates: 

October 17 at 7Pm  -   Monthly Meeting - Vimy Ridge presentation 

October 20 to 22nd -   Boy Scout JOTA 

October 21st       -   Musuem Trip 

October 28 & 29th   -  CQWW SSB Contest 

November 11th         -  Remembrance Day 

November 21 at 7Pm - Monthly Meeting  

December 19 at 7Pm - Monthly meeting and our X-mas dinner 

 

Also our annual membership dues are due so please forward these to Alex 
VE3ZSH as soon as possible. 

This is an election year for our executive and they will be held at the January 2018 
meeting.  Please give some thought about helping out on the executive.  We need 
some good people to help keep our club going in the right direction! 

 

Well that is all for now and I hope to see everyone at our meeting on Tuesday! 

 

73 de Steve, VA3TPS 

http://www.ve3osh.com/
mailto:contact@nycroth.com

